
It	is	with	great	pleasure	that	we,	after	more	than	a	year	of	hard	work,	can	proudly	

present	this	year’s	edition	of	the	Kent	Student	Law	Review.	This	is	the	second	year	of	

the	journal	and	we	hope	that	it	will	continue	to	serve	as	a	platform	to	demonstrate	

to	the	academic	and	legal	community	at	large	what	it	means	to	attend	a	critical	law	

school.	

The	articles	in	this	year’s	edition	do	not	follow	a	particular	theme,	featuring	authors	

dealing	a	variety	of	legal	questions.	We	have	this	year,	as	with	last	year,	maintained	

a	wholehearted	focus	on	selecting	articles	that	meet	the	rigorous	academic	

standards	that	have	become	the	signum	of	the	Kent	Student	Law	Review.	

In	selecting	these	articles,	we	wished	to	add	to	the	academic	debates	in	each	

article’s	respective	field	and	we	believe	that	through	them,	we	have	highlighted	the	

benefits	a	unique,	diverse,	and	intellectually	stimulating	environment	the	University	

of	Kent	and	Kent	Law	School	provide.	Kent	prides	itself	on	its	critical	law	school	

reputation	and	for	good	reason;	these	carefully	curated	articles	are	of	high	quality	

and	set	us	apart	from	the	majority	of	legal	institutions	in	this	country.	

We	would	like	to	thank	Kent	Law	School	for	their	continuing	support.	We	would	also	

like	to	thank	Professor	Rosemary	Hunter,	Professor	Toni	Williams,	Dr.	Sinéad	Ring,	

and	Dr.	Nick	Piska	who	served	on	the	Academic	Review	Committee	during	the	past	

year	and	have	dedicated	their	time	and	expertise	in	helping	us	make	this	publication	

possible.	Finally,	we	would	like	to	extend	our	immense	gratitude	to	our	authors	for	

their	hard	work,	dedication,	and	infinite	patience	as	we	prepared	for	this	issue.	

Without	them,	there	would	not	be	a	Kent	Student	Law	Review.	Thank	you	so	much.	
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